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October 9, 2020 

 
 

Replacement of RP Plugs 

 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
The current RP plugs are Not Recommended for New Designs and are due to be discontinued and will 
be replaced by the RP-AB01B-H plugs. The main difference between the plugs is the plastic material 
with the new versions having a higher flammability rating. The new RP plugs will change from material 
SABIC NORYL SE1 (UL94V-1), used in the current RP plugs, to Covestro FR6005/ Teijin MN-3600HS/ 
SABIC PC945 and meet UL94V-0. 
 
Otherwise, form, fit and function are unchanged. The attached file titled “Clip Difference” indicates the 
markings between the current and new clips to differentiate them. 

 

The current and replacement plugs are as follows: 
            Current Model Number                    New Model Number 
            RPBAG(NC)-R                                   RPBAG-AB01B-H 

RPA-R                                                RPA-AB01B-H 
RPB-R                                                RPB-AB01B-H 
RPC-R                                                RPC-AB01B-H 
RPE-N-R                                            RPE-AB01B-H 
RPH-R                                                RPH-AB01B-H 
RPI-R                                                  RPI-AB01B-H 
RPK(NC)-R                                        RPK-AB01B-H 
RPN-R                                                RPN-AB01B-H 
RPS-N-R                                            RPS-AB01B-H 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
  


